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SUMMARY OF BILL:    Reduces from three-fourths to two-thirds the number of 

qualified voters who are required to approve the contraction of municipal boundaries in an 

election on the question. 

 

 

FISCAL IMPACT: 
 

NOT SIGNIFICANT 

 

 Assumptions: 

 

• Reducing the number of voters who are required to approve the contraction of municipal 

boundaries will not have a significant fiscal impact on local government.   

• Subsequent fiscal impacts to local government would be dependent on the outcome of 

individual de-annexation elections which cannot be forecasted. 
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